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Council History 
 
At its meeting held on April 16, 2018, the Standing Policy Committee on Transportation 
considered the matter from Jeff Siemens – Sidewalk and Roadway Concerns (File No. 
CK 150-1) and resolved, in part: 

1. That the Administration report on the possibility of implementing a program to 
address the roadway safety concerns around facilities for seniors and people 
with disabilities.  

 
At its Regular Business Meeting held on May 28, 2018, City Council considered the 
response to the A. Iwanchuk (April 4, 2017) Neighbourhood Traffic Reviews inquiry 
(Files CK 6320-1 and TS 6320-1) and resolved, in part: 

2. That the Administration report back on how posted limits on residential streets 
may be achieved, including a review of other municipalities with regards to 
posted speed limits, and how school zones and playground zones are being 
considered. 

 
At its meeting held on September 10, 2018, the Standing Policy Committee on 
Transportation considered the Traffic Calming Policy (files CK 6320-0 and TS 6350) and 
resolved, in part: 

2. That the Administration report further on options for the speed component of 
the technical warrant requirements to deal with the residents’ perceptions and 
geometric design differences of residential streets.  

 
At its meeting held on January 13, 2020, the Standing Policy Committee on 
Transportation considered the Traffic Enforcement – Complaint report (File No. CK 
5300-1) and resolved, 

That the information be received and appended to the file on Speed Limit Review 
on Residential Streets. 
 

At its meeting held on March 2, 2020, the Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, 
considered the Briarwood Neighbourhood Traffic Review report (File No. CK 6320-1) 
and resolved, 

That at the appropriate time, while the Administration is reviewing the posted 
speed limit residential review, that the Briarwood Community Center be included 
for consideration as a playground zone. 

 
At its meeting held on June 1, 2020, the Standing Policy Committee on Transportation 
considered the Traffic Safety on Spadina Crescent report (File No. CK 375-2) and 
resolved, 

That the information be received, and the letters appended to the appropriate 
ongoing files. 

 


